
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  

 



 

 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, March 24, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER “Christ Arose”         #258 
      “Fear is a Liar”         Power Point 

 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE               
    ~Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE                                       “Fear of Death!” 
“Freedom from Fear” Lenten Sermon Series 

Bible Text:  Mark 5:35 – 43   

 

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS       ~Second Offering for the Building Fund 

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION                                    

*SONG OF PARTING  “No Longer Slaves”      Power Point 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters:  Harley & Marilyn Berentschot  Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Barb Rozeboom & Samantha Scholten  
Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 
Nursery Caregivers:  Ashley Attema, Kayla Koedam, Rachel Teunissen 
Children & Worship Leader: Donna ~ Banner Bearers:  Beckett Driesen & Tyler Brower 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Brent VR, Carrie B, Amy H, Hadley, Taylor M 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ March 31 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Rick Rozeboom will share the message 
Greeters:  Barry & Leann Bomgaars  Organist:  Phil Brouwer     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Bev Arp & Kelley Vande Stouwe 
Healthy snacks provided by Jody Van Regenmorter 
Nursery Caregivers:  Kelcie Hofer, Gail Harmelink, Sophie Van Anken 
Children & Worship Leader: Jody ~ Banner Bearers:  Ayla Faber & Aspen Faber 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Melissa R, Mindy L, Rachel T, Emmitt F 

 
 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Mark Van Tol and Terry Teunissen. 

Fifth Sunday Special Offering next Sunday, March 31 will be received for equipment for the video project. 

Sunday night bible study meets tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the youth room.  We will be watching the video for 

Lesson #5. 

Serendipity Women’s Bible Study will meet at 1:00 on Tuesday, March 26 at the home of Adriana 

Klarenbeek. 

Thank you to Serendipity Women’s Bible Study for the beautiful, large bouquet of flowers and card for 

my 90th birthday!   ~Adriana Klarenbeek 

Please mark your calendars to join us for our last community-wide Wednesday night meal of 
the school year on Wednesday, March 27th. We will be pulling out the grill and making 
hamburgers and hotdogs. We will also have chips, Oreo salad and chocolate dump cake! 
Serving is from 5:00-7:00. The community is invited and the meal is free!  Hope to see you all 
there! If you have questions, please contact any FRC praise team member or Courtnie 
Fleshman. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• Kendra Van Essen remains at Avera in the PICU.  Pray that her digestive system will start working and passing 

food through.  Amber has been staying at the Ronald McDonald house.  Keep Heath & Amber, along with Chloe, 

in your prayers. 
 

• Congratulations to Brady & Mariah Van Beek in the birth of Taysom Russell.  Mariah and Taysom are home and 

doing well.  Congratulations also to grandparents Paul & Dawn Van Beek. 
 

• We extend our sympathies to Clarence & Marlene Van’t Hul in the death of their sister-in-law, Henrietta Dykstra, 

of Hull, IA. 
 

• We also extend our sympathies to Bill & Deb Kock and family in the death of Deb’s grandfather, Sylvester Harms, 

of George, IA. 
 

• Randy & Cindy Van Hill’s grandson, Colby, broke his kneecap while working cattle.  Pray for a quick recovery 

for Colby. 
 

• We extend our sympathies to Eric & Jodi Faber and family in the passing of Jodi’s grandmother, Madonna Plueger, 

of Rock Valley, IA. 
 

• Pray for those who have suffered loss from the flooding. 
 

• Pray for those who are undergoing treatment for cancer – Melissa Moser, Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra and others 

from our extended families and community. 
 

• Easton Fleshman and Amy Hoogendoorn attended T.E.C. (Teens Encountering Christ) this past weekend.  If you 

get a chance, ask them about their weekend. 
 

• Gwen & Brian Denekas’ father, Randy Van Engen, had his foot removed just below the knee.  Surgery went okay 

and he is now recovering.  Keep Randy in your prayers. 
 

The minutes from the Women’s First Ministries Meeting held on March 20 can be found in the Women’s First 
Ministries mailbox.  Feel free to take a copy. 

 

The Inwood Christian School and SonLight 

Preschool students invite everyone to their music 

program on Monday evening, April 15, 2019, at the 

Inwood Christian Reformed Church, beginning at 

7:00 p.m.  The K-8 students will be presenting the 

All-School Musical “Treasure Island:  Searching for 

Riches in the Kingdom of God.”  SonLight Preschool 

will also be sharing songs.  Following the program, 

Hearts & Hands will be hosting a social time in the 

ICS school gym.  If you are unable to attend the 

evening’s performance, you are welcome to join us at 

the dress rehearsal at 1:00 p.m. at the Inwood 

Christian Reformed Church. 
 

West Lyon Community VBS! 

Save the date for VBS 2019 – June 2nd – 

6th from 5:30 – 8:30 pm at Bethlehem 
Lutheran Church. We will be having supper 

this year; each church will take a turn 

preparing and serving the meal. Please 
consider helping out with our night's meal! 

All kids entering preschool through 5th grade 

are encouraged to join the fun! Yes, we are 
adding preschool and T-K this year! Be on the 

lookout for registration starting sometime in 

April. We are looking for volunteers for station 

leaders, crew leaders, junior helpers, 
decoration volunteers and supper providers. 

Follow our Facebook page “West Lyon 

Community VBS” for updates and registration 
information or talk to Beth Driesen.  Let's get 

ready to ROAR! at this year's Vacation Bible 

School.  
 

Impact will meet this week Wednesday, 
March 27 at 7 p.m. for the Ministry/Mental 
Health Panel.  Please plan to attend! 
Next Week:  Wednesday, April 3 – make subs 
at 7 p.m. 
 



 

 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 
  

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 


